
Windermere Historic Preservation Board Special Meeting 
17 Nov 2020 

Agenda 
 
The 1887 schoolhouse is rapidly deteriorating, mostly due to rain splashing on the 
siding from the sidewalks. 
 
We need to vote whether we think it's a good idea to remove the sidewalk and while they 
are at it the parking spot. 
 
Here is the two-part proposal: 

1. Should the Windermere Public Works Department remove and dispose of the 
concrete sidewalk that surrounds the 1887 Historic School House? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Should the Windermere Public Works Department remove and dispose of the 
concrete parking pad that is in front of the 1887 Historic School House? 

 


